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During the 16-day trip, I have learned a lot and it was an eye-opener for me! First of all, 

I am very grateful to be chosen as one of the participants in this trip. The whole tour has brought 

me different learning experiences, including the lessons in the university, staying with a local host 

family, having exchange with the local people and learning different cultures and lifestyles. All 

these activities have changed my attitude towards study and life!  

 

In addition, we visited a lot of famous attractions in Perth, such as the Swan River, 

Swan Bell, Kings Park, the Cottesloe Beach, the Perth Mint as well as the Caversham Wildlife 

Park. We have explored the city’s architectural and natural beauty, such experience has helped me 

broaden my horizon and I have come to learn to appreciate nature as well as value life more.  

 

As for my favourite part of the trip, I would say it was my stay with my host family. It 

was my first time to be away from home and live with strangers under the same roof. Although 

we had just met each other, we had a great time together. I had opportunities to communicate in 

English and have learned more about foreign cultures which amazed me a lot! Also, I learned to 

be more independent and adapt to different cultures and customs. I really hope that I have more 

opportunities to visit other places and meet more friends. 

 


